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Anniversary of Wilts Friendly Society 

Dinton and Baverstock Branches of the Wilts Friendly Society held their anniversary on Thursday last at 
Baverstock, when Mr. Sotheron, with his usual unwearied zeal, attended.   
 
After Divine service, the members sat down to an excellent dinner in the School-room.  On Mr. Sotheron’s 
health being proposed, that gentleman addressed the meeting at considerable length, and explained the 
object of the Society, and the principles on which it was conducted, in a most clear and satisfactory 
manner.   
 
Among the Honorary Members present were W. Wyndham, Esq., the Rev. Messrs. Stafford, Hony, 
Powell, and Davy, Mr. Bayley, Mr. Barnes, &c.  In the evening the members partook of tea on the lawn of 
the Rectory-house, where they were joined by most of the families in the neighbourhood. 
 
Salisbury and Winchester Journal,  20 June 1846 
 

 


